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Life Camp

This is the first time that our students left parents and lived a whole
independent day at school. With our joint effort, this is not only a perfect
journey with classmates and teachers, but also a challenging, impressive, and
inspiring experience with unforgettable memory and love towards each other.

Our P.4, P.5 and P.6 students left their familiar living environment and went on
a special trip with the big family. They visited Beijing, Henan, and Singapore
separately. During this trip, they visited Beijing Air and Space Museum,
experienced the writing of Chinese Oracle, learned about Singapore’s water
resources and NEWater, and enriched knowledge and broadened horizons.



MARCH NEWS

Hamster Guardian Angel

Superkid

English lessons with New Zealand teachers

New Zealand teachers came to our school to give lively lessons to our students. Our
students have strong adaptability and enjoyed the lessons with the new teachers with
high engagement and motivation. Their positive and diligent attitude towards learning
also impressed the New Zealand teachers!

This was the most exciting day! Students collected many Superkids through good
performance and active participation in classes and activities and exchanged gifts
provided by school to bring them encouragement and confidence.
         

For Life Education, we need to know that
there are more than ourselves in this
giant world. As human beings, we also
shoulder the responsibility to protect the
mother Earth. 

In our school, we encourage students to
use their wisdom and love to take care of
the hamster. They actively joined in  the
hamster guardian angel program and
carefully look after the cute animals. 


